
AD-HOC COACHES COMMITTEE 

Convention Report 

Sept. 26, 1987 

The first item discussed was the delineation of the Masters Coaches 
Association and the Ad-Hoc Coaches committee. MACA, deals internationally 
with coaches and more directly with education, training techniques, and pro- 
moting future programs. The Ad Hoc committee deals specifically with USMS 
matters,..£,-~r example, input concerning rules and regulations, championship 
meet conduct, the coach of the year award, etc.. 

A report was given from the ASCA convention. New ideas were discussed 
for increasing other swim coaches interest in Masters. A breakfast meeting, 
a session during "prime" time with big name coaches emphasizing the benefits 
of Masters swimmers to the overall program, and a Masters clinic for coaches 
and swimmers on Sunday, following the ASCA clinic in San Francisco.were discussed. 

A three part education booklet on Masters swimmers for coaches is in the 
final stages. The three sections included are: 

A. Rules and regulations different from U.S.S. 
B. Specific information concerning adults swimmers 
C. The physiology of aging 
A brief general discussion was held on rules and regulations. It was again 

proposed to have a coach on the protest committee. 
MSI Top Ten times were made available to the coaches in the room. 
Kerry 0'~rien is heading survey looking into Masters Nationals. SWIM has 

published the survey and will publish the results as well. 
Feedback from theppen discussion group for coaches and swimmers held 

Wednesday night at the beginning of the convention was very positive;. It will 
be held on an annual basis at each convention..if'p~s~ible. 

Discussion was held concerning how emphasis needs to be placed at the 
local levels in motivating and encouraging Masters swimmers. Participation 
in smell fun events, socials, workouts, etc. will build programs and promote 
Masters. For example: Jim ~ontgomery's - "Swim for ~istance", PMS- Super Set, 
a Holloween Ghoul meet, etc.. Each coach andlor swimmer was asked to record 
three ideas that their programs have used successfully. Several of these ideas 
will be published in each issue of the MACA rtewsletter. 

Jim Miller gave several suggestions for future goals and projects. An 
attempt to assist swimmers who do not have coaches at our Nationalschampion- 
ships, as well as Australia would be something that our Masters coaches could 
do to help our swimmers. 

Internship or a coaches exchange are two ideas that would help encourage 
new coaches as well as give experienced coaches new ideas. Several coaches 
are interested in doing this, so an effort will be made to implement.the pro= 
gram. 

Marketing techniques to increase numbers of Masters swimmers and to increase 
the number of coaches for Masters were discussed as follows, 

A. demonstration races at a popular USS meet 
B. making a promotional video for 1) swimmers and 2) coaches 
C. parentlchild relays 
D. age group versus Masters meets 



-- 
USMS 1987 Convention 

Hyatt Regency, Atlanta Georgia 

Chairman 5. E Y E Recorder 5.  5 C(-\O F \ k L n 
3 Voting Members: 

S\~LW?L-  S H ~ D I Q ~ ~ ~  
f l w j ' l  m o i c  Pa+ 

Please attach a copy of the minutes of the meeting to this form 
and return it as soon as possible to Nancy Ridout, USMS 
mretary. Must be handed in before you leave the Convention. 
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September 17, 1987 

Bill Tingley 
2008 Trevilian Way 
Louisville, Kentucky 40205 

Dear Bill: 

The Coaches Ad Hoc Committee assisted to organize and support a 
number of coaches' clinics in the fall of 1987 in various parts 
of the United States. It was realized that through these 
efforts that the educating of coaches needed to be addressed to 
a larger body of coaches through each LSC of the United States 
Swimming. A brochure is being prepared that will assist coaches 
interested in developing a Masters program as well as educating 
existing coaches. 

The brochure will contain three parts: 1) Masters rules and 
regulations that are different from U. S. S., 2) the physiology 
of Aging, and 33' specific adult information concerning Masters 
Swimmers. 

A special session has been set aside at the convention this year 
in order that Masters Swimmers and Coaches will have an 
opportunity to discuss training specific to the Masters Swimmer 
as well as other pertinent issues. - This discussion will be held 
Wednesday night from 7:00 p. m. to 9:30 p. m. 

Arrangements have been made t o  show stroke films in t h e  
Hospitality Room for swimmers who might be interested during 
their breaks at the convention. 

The Coaches Ad Hoc Committee continues to listen to the input of 
coaches and swimmers from all over the United States. This 
input will then be channeled to the proper U. S. M. S. Committees. 

The Coaches Ad Hoc Committee will continue to address the issue 
of further education for the Masters Coaches. The topics of how 
the coaches can meet the needs of each LMSC and how to recruit 
new Masters coaches will be addressed this year. The Coaches Ad 
Hoc Committee will also look at the additional future projects 
that will enhance the United States Masters Swimming Program. 

Head Masters Coach 


